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Hello Fellow Homeowners,
Can it be the snow has stopped and spring is in the air? It's nice to hope. And | hope everyone
survived the inclement weather and is ready for a new season of fun.

Don't forget, homeowners meetings are the 4th Tuesday of each month at 7:00pm in the
clubhouse. | hope to see you there.

Marylee Feldman
President

EE I S T I R S S R R S R O I O S

Recreation Committee Report

Hi All,
What a winter we had!!! Every year we can't wait for spring but this one was one for the books.
Our Valentine's Day Luncheon at JR Steakhouse was (surprise) delayed until 2/17 because of

inclement weather but we all had a really great time.

| hope you attended our St Patrick's Day Party because if not | know you missed a great time
and a delicious corned beef and cabbage dinner!!
Coming up:
We will be offering tickets for 2 shows at the Gateway Playhouse in June. Watch for fliers.

The committee is working hard to come up with some fun events and trips, so please feel free
to offer any suggestions you might have for any kind of activity you may have heard of or attended

elsewhere. We want your input!!

Thank you to all who participate and please encourage your friends and neighbors to join us
too. Please watch for fliers at your mailbox and in the Club House.

Diane Capobianco, #94
Ph# 631 591 1773




